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Pauline Butcher 
PROGRAMME OFFICER 
Torrington Tavistock Public Inquiry 
260 Collingwood Road 
Sutton 
Surrey SM1 2NX 
 
Planning Inspectorate Reference: DPI/X5210/17/8 
 
7 September 2017 
 
Dear Pauline 
 
I enclose three paper copies of my submission as specified, and am also sending 
them to you via email. 
 
Please note that I am requesting that further traffic modelling be carried out prior to 
the Inquiry commencing.  I do no know what has already been requested, but by copy 
of this letter to Gareth Taylor and the generic address I am asking Camden to put this 
in hand forthwith.  Specifically, the modelling should include the afternoon peak  and 
be extended to include the impact of the Kings Cross Gyratory proposals. 
 
As previously discussed by email, I wish to make written representations pursuant to 
the 1994 Rules Section 24. (10) rather than submit evidence as such.  However, I 
trust that the attached will suffice both as my statement of case and proof of 
evidence, as it is less than 1500 words in length.  Please let me know if any further 
information is required. 
 
If the Inspector wishes me to make my representations in person, which should not 
take more than 30 minutes, I can make myself available on Tuesdays 17, 24 and 31 
October in the morning or afternoon, Wednesdays 18 and 25 October in the 
afternoon, and Thursdays 19 and 26 October in the afternoon. 
 
With many thanks for your help. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

 
 
Michael Gwinnell 
 
COPY by email: Gareth Taylor; tavistocktrafficorder@camden.gov.uk 


